
Work Quality in Northern Ireland
Statistics

The latest Work Quality statistical publication was published today by the
Northern Ireland Statistics & Research Agency (NISRA).

Ministers congratulate NI women’s
football team

The First Minister and deputy First Minister have congratulated the NI senior
women’s team following their win against Montenegro tonight.

Dairy sector has great story to tell –
Muir

Long-term sustainability and economic viability are fundamental to the
continued growth and success of the dairy sector, Farming Minister Andrew
Muir has stressed.

Basic Payment Scheme Entitlement
Registers for 2024 published by DAERA

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) has
confirmed the Basic Payment Scheme (BPS) Entitlement Registers for 2024 are
now available to view online.
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Relocation of Dungannon Court business

Dungannon Courthouse will close temporarily from the 29th March 2024 while
essential structural work is carried out.
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